
The Syracuse Metropolitan Transportation Council (SMTC) and 
Centro invite you to join us at an OPEN HOUSE to learn more about how we are 

EXPLORING TOMORROW’S TRANSIT
Exploring Tomorrow’s Transit (ETT) is an outreach initiative designed to gain an 
understanding of our community’s public transportation needs and expectations.

Open Houses will not include a formal 
presentation. You are welcome to drop in at 
any point during the scheduled time to review 
meeting materials and interact with SMTC 
and Centro staff.
Can’t make it to any of the Open Houses? 
Go to smtcmpo.org/centroett to view a 
presentation, read answers to Frequently 
Asked Questions, and take the ETT survey.

Take the ETT public survey!
smtcmpo.org/centroett
Survey will close on May 16, 2023.

In-person meeting facilities are ADA accessible. 
American Sign Language (ASL) interpreters will be 
available at all meetings, and Spanish interpreters will 
be available at the Salt City Market meeting on April 
20. For additional accommodation requests, please 
contact the SMTC at contactus@smtcmpo.org or 
315-422-5716 at least 2 weeks prior to the meeting. 

IN PERSON 
Thursday, April 20, 4-6 p.m.
Salt City Market Community Room 
484 South Salina Street, Syracuse
OR
Tuesday, May 2, 5-7 p.m.
Liverpool Public Library, 
Carman Community Room
310 Tulip Street, Liverpool 

VIRTUAL 
Wednesday, April 26, 
11:30 a.m. – 1:30 p.m.
On Zoom
*Pre-registration is required 
for virtual Open House! Go 
to smtcmpo.org/centroett 
for the link to register, or 
scan the QR code. 

Drop in to one of our in-person 
Open House sessions or join us 
virtually to learn more about ETT 
and provide your feedback. 


